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Huon Valley Halls Review Update 

 

The first phase of the consultation on the Halls Review is complete.  
 
14 public workshops were held across the valley with opportunities to submit views via an 
online portal and the completion of a structured survey. 
 
Huon Valley Mayor Sally Doyle stated, “The team are collating all feedback and identifying 
key themes. The next step will be for these themes to be provided to the Community for 
comment. We are working as fast as we can to provide an outcome on this review as it will 
be used to inform how Council manages halls moving forward.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 


